

City of Chicago

Committee on Finance City Hall • Room 302 • 60602 www.committeeonfinance.org

Alderman Edward M. Burke Chairman

Telephone 312-744-3380

December 13, 2012

John Spencer 3727 W 114th Place Chicago, IL 60655

Dear Mr. Spencer,

I would like to thank you for your very generous thought, but unfortunately I cannot accept your gift under the City of Chicago Ethical Guidelines.

I hope you and your family have a wonderful Holiday.

Thank you,

Lauren Unzueta.

CC: James Cullinan



VNLA VISA G/C N/D
5049981219010363
75.00
PLEASE SEE BACK OF CARD FOR INFORMATION
AND CONDITIONS OF USE

230 9664 0021 12/13/2012 10:58 AM

